From: Joan Weyers

Sent: 09 September 2022 13:36

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Consultation on S62A/2022/0007 Land South of Henham Road Elsen

| wish to make representations regarding the above application.

This is the last green space left in the village.

The volume of traffic in the village on wholly inadequate roads is already intolerable.

The village of Elsenham will have doubled its population since 2011. This is putting increased

pressure on all existing facilities including the doctors’ surgery, village school and local supermarket.

Joan Weyers





